From:
To:
A303 Stoneheng

Subject: Please do not give this development the go ahead.

Date: 02 April 2022 20:39:21

Department of Transport,

Dear Sir/madam

I am extremely concerned that these plans, despite significant opposition from the UK public and the world, have resurfaced.

The threat to Stonehenge as a treasured world heritage site is at risk. As well as the impact being found to be 'significantly adverse' the costs both financially and environmentally will be considerable and unacceptable at this time.

We wish to save our heritage, set an example to other nations worldwide, save our natural landscapes for future generations and reduce Carbon not increase it, which widening roads will do.

Thank you for your time.

Marissa Cockling

